

September 24, 2019
First Friday Fandom
1245 Allegheny Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 80919

Dear Friend,

Thank you! We will put your gift to work right away where it's needed most. Your gift to the Universal Fund allows us to be nimble and respond to mission needs in real time.

You are bringing inspiration to students who are craving it, educating people across the globe about the importance of space endeavors, connecting people from every type of background to something universal, and advocating for the advancement of space technology and exploration. Successfully executing our mission wouldn't be possible without support from donors like you. You are the fuel that keeps us launching higher.

With sincerest thanks,

T.E. Zelibor

Chief Executive Officer

Space Foundation



Valuable Tax information

Donor Name: First Friday Fandom

Donation Date: 09/04/19

Donation Amount: \$418

The United States Space Foundation dba Space Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, EIN 31-1653556. The Space Foundation acknowledges no goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. You can use this letter as substantiation of your contribution for tax purposes. Please consult your tax accountant regarding the deductibility of your donation.

For questions or more information please reach out to Philanthropy@SpaceFoundation.org or call 719-576-8000.